
   KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS            
    # 1268 COUNCIL 
    Meeting     10-21-20      ( via Zoom ) 
 
 
 

   
 
 
  ATTENDEES: 
 

 
GRAND KNIGHT    3RD YEAR TRUSTEE 
 ANDREW LOTTS--P    JEREMY DEE--P 
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT   2ND YEAR TRUSTEE   
 STEVE POTSIC--P    FRANK CARINGELLO-A 
CHANCELLOR    1ST YEAR TRUSTEE-P 
 JEFF KOWAL--P    BOB WENDERSKI-A 
RECORDER          
 JP GRAZIAN0--P 
TREASURER 
 TERRY KLUNDER--A 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 GLENN MORDINI--P 
LECTURER 
 JOE EAGAN--A 
ADVOCATE 
 MIKE REIDY--P 
WARDEN 
 BOB GRAZIAN0--P 
INSIDE GUARD 
 CHARLIE BAGDO--P 
OUTSIDE GUARD 
 TERRY DUGAN--A 
CHAPLAIN 
 FATHER MARK AUGUSTINE—A 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



PREVIOUS MINUTES 
 
Andrew, Grand Knight directed all zoom attending knights to review 
June 2020 on council website. Motion to approve minutes accepted and 
passed by council   
 
These minutes are also available on website. 
Lake Forest Knights.org 
 
 
GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT…. ANDREW LOTTS 
 
Because of the COVID situation, the Knights were unable to 
exercise their normal community posting at different locations. 
 
Jeff Kowal , however,  was able to collect $4,910.  Additionally 
 our Grand Knight, Andrew recommended that Charities Inc  
donate and additional $ 5,000 for a total of $9,910. 
 
The final amount of $ 9,910 will have an additional $125 
deducted for liability insurance covering the volunteers. 
And less 10 % that goes to Illinois State Council. 
 
To his credit and thank you brother Jeff Kowal paid for 
the cost of this years tootsie rolls. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
CHAPLINS REPORT 
 
 NONE UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 
 
 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 
 NO MONEY OWED 



TREASURERS REPORT 
 
 Terry Klunder report as of  August 30, 2020  
 
  Opening balance   $ 47,183.53 
  Closing balance   $49,844.03     
 
 Treasurer’s report approved by council. 
 
  
LECTURER 
 
 Joe Eagan was absent 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS   
 

 None Discussed 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 Glen Moridini suggested that we add Camp Hope to the 
 current  list that we give donations to,… for a total of  four
 Chairities. 

 A motion was presented and approved to add Camp Hope to 
 make a total of four chairities. 

 A MOTION WAS PRESENTED AND PASSED TO ALLOCATE 

 THIS YEARS TOOTSIE ROLL COLLECTION ACCORDINGLY: 
 
 $ 2,322.79 each to the following: 

 
  Saint Mary’s Spred 

  Maryville 
  Little City 
  Camp Hope 

 
 

 
 



 
DISTRICT DEPUTY 

 
 Tom Heidenfelder commented that 10% of our tootsie roll   

  collection goes to other charities selected by  the state council. 
 

 
FOURTH DEGREE REPORT 
 
 None discussed 
 
INSURANCE AGENT REPORT 
 
 ( Pierre )See above in New Business* 
 
 
FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 
 Prayers were said for Ed Biondi  brother of Rich Biondi 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 Recorder:     Jp Graziano 
   
 
  
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


